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Employment Law Update: Anti-Sexual Harassment Poster and Employee
Information Sheet Has Been Issued for NYC Employers
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In May, New York City passed the Stop Sexual Harassment in NYC Act. The Act includes a provision requiring
employers to post a notice regarding sexual harassment and to distribute a fact sheet to employees at the time
of hire. The notice can found at https://www1.nyc.gov/site/cchr/media/notices.page and the fact sheet can be
found at https://www1.nyc.gov/site/cchr/media/materials.page. Employers should post the notice and distribute
the fact sheet to all new hires by September 6, 2018.
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